
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Tuesday, October 04, 2011 3:00 PM 
'eric. imken@exxonmobil. com*
RE: ExxonMobil Avalon Delaware Unit #238 Remediation Complete

Eric

Thanks for the notification. I would suggest to go ahead and submit the closure report and 

Final C-141. I believe we can close this one out.

Mike Bratcher 

NMOCD District 2 

811 S. First Street 

Artesia, NM 88210 

575-748-1283 Ext. 108 

575-626-0857

mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

.....Original Message-----

From: eric.imken@exxonmobil.com fmailto:eric.imken@exxonmobil.coml 

Sent: Monday, October 03, 2011 8:31 AM 

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: ExxonMobil Avalon Delaware Unit #238 Remediation Complete

We finished the ADU # 238 Remediation on 09-28-11. I’d be happy to meet you 

there to inspect the site if/when you go to look at it. Dust let me know.

Thanks,

Eric Imken

ExxonMobil Fullerton 

Cell: 432-266-0373 

Office: 432-596-4211 x 14

Mike
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